IVlg McClellan Oil Corporation

May 1, 1989

Sanders 0il & Gas Company
14679 Midway Rd. Suite 101
Dallas, TX 75234

Re: Non-Standard Location
MM Federal Com. No. 10
330' FNL & 330' FEL
Sec. 35-T9S-R25E
Chaves County, New Mexico

Centlemen:

Please sign and return one (1) copy to McClellan 0il Corporation, P.O.
Drawer 730, Roswell, New Mexico 88202, to the attention of Mark McClellan,
and one (1) copy to Mr. William J. LeMay, Secretary-Director, New Mexico
0il Conservation, P. O. Box 2088, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501, if you have
no objections to the proposed non-standard location captioned above. A
xerox copy of a letter to Mr., William J. LeMay, Secretary-Director of the
New Mexico Oil Conservation is attached to tell you of our intentions.

WAIVER

As an offset operator, Sanders Oil & Gas Company, has no objection to the
non-standard location for the well listed above,

V A

Signature “ (¢ y. Sanders

Qumeyr.
Title

May 22, 1989

Date
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